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District Parent Survey 

 
Thank you so much for allowing us to serve your 
students.  We aim to ensure we are meeting the 
needs of our students and families.  Could you 
please take a few minutes to provide us with 

feedback about our school and our family 
involvement?  We appreciate you taking the time to 
give us feedback and help us improve.  Thank you! 

 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LHUSDFAM22 
 

 

Citizenship 
 
 

We believe it is important for the school to teach and 
evaluate citizenship as they would teach and 
evaluate academic work. Therefore, students receive 
a citizenship grade on their quarterly report card. In 
general, a student with good citizenship: 

1. Attends school regularly and is seldom tardy 
– no more than 4 unexcused absences 
and/or tardies per quarter (a student can 
have four absences AND four tardies and 
earn an “S”).  

2. Respects school property and observes 
classroom rules consistently.  

3. Works diligently and uses time effectively – 
turns assignments in on time.  

4. Displays courtesy and respect – complies 
with guidelines of the school handbook.  

 
 

Report Cards/Awards Assembly 
 

Report cards are being sent home on December 
15th.  There is a sign off envelope that needs to be 

returned to your child’s teacher. Our academic 
awards assembly will take place on January 5th at 

the following times in our gymnasium. We look 
forward to seeing you there! 

4th-6th grades-8:15am 
1st-3rd grades- 9:30am 

100th Day 
1-19-22 

 

Our 100th day will be a student spirit day on campus. More 
information to come regarding details for that day.  

 

Daddy/Daughter Dance 
 

Our PTSO will be holding our Father/Daughter 
Dance on January 28th in our gymnasium. Look 
for more information to come. Tickets will be on 

sale in the office from January 10th-28th. We 
look forward to seeing you there! 

District Board Meeting 
 1-18-22 
 

The January District Office board meeting will take place 
at 6pm. The public is invited to attend.  
 

Martin Luther King Day 
 

There will be no school on January 17th in 
observance of Martin Luther King Day. School will 

resume on January 18th. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LHUSDFAM22


 JAMAICA ELEMENTARY 
 3437 JAMAICA BLVD S 

 LAKE HAVASU CITY, AZ 86406 
 854-7280 fax: 854-7299 

 

   

We wish all of our Jamaica families a happy and healthy winter break.   May you enjoy your time 
together safely with your families and friends! Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Andrea Helart 
Principal 

 

Spelling Bee 
1-7-22 

 

 
Congratulations to the students who won their classroom 
spelling bees in grades 4-6 in December. Our school 
spelling bee will be held on January 7th, 2022. All students 
who are participating in the bee will receive an invite to 
share with their parents. Only parents of those students 
will be invited to attend. All 3rd-6th grade students will 
attend as well.   

Tax Credit 
 

Good news about TAX CREDIT! At Jamaica, this 
helps us pay for full-day Kindergarten, as well as 
Homework Club. It’s EASY to participate: 

• It’s a TAX CREDIT or Dollar for Dollar 
Off your State income tax, your tax 
dollars stay in LHC at our schools. 

• Complete the simple form available at 
www.lhusd.org or at the District Office. 

YOU designate the school. YOU direct your tax 
dollars. YOU know where your tax dollars are being 
spent.   Thank you for your support and for keeping 
your tax credit dollars local. 

 
Happy Holidays 

 
To all of our parents for all of the support you give and the 
partnership we share! A reminder that school resumes for 
our third quarter on January 4th.  

 

https://www.pinterest.com/explore/teacher-aide-gifts/

